

St Bartholomew's C of E Primary School Willowcroft, off Warwick Avenue, Quorn, Loughborough, LE12 8HQ. Telephone: (01509) 412250

HARVEST FESTIVAL

5th October 21'

Dear Parents & Carers,

This year, we will be holding three separate services in school, to enable classes from each phase to participate over the morning.

Our theme is 'fruits of the spirit' and each year group has been assigned a fruit and theme that the fruit represents. Work completed in class will be displayed on the Badger Trail route, for pupils to appreciate in a walk 'round after their appointed assembly.

Sadly, this will also be David Bowler's last service and so we thought it might be nice to present him with his gift in the final assembly. (Please note: *due to current restrictions we are unable to invite parents & carers into school for the service*.)

We are continuing to support 'The Bridge' again this year - a nearby charity which provides a food bank for disadvantaged families in the local area. They have provided a list, which is attached, of items that they wish to receive (these must be over 6 months in date). Please could children bring these in from Monday 11th October.

There will be a box/carrier bag in each classroom and these will be delivered to the Bridge later on Friday 15th October after the services.

Best Wishes,

Mrs Moxon and Miss Taylor















HARVEST WISH LIST

- Tinned Meat, fish or veg
- Breakfast Cereals
- Tinned Soup
- UHT Milk
- Bottled Cordial
- Tea/Coffee
- Jars of pasta sauce/curry sauce
- Washing detergent and other cleaning products
- Toiletries















